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The Federal Reserve, Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation, and Office of the Comptroller of the Currency 
have announced that next year they will release the results of their cryptocurrency review, setting out their 
approach to regulation for 2022 and beyond. In light of this, AAF’s Director of Financial Services Policy 
Thomas Wade explains the five things policymakers should consider when regulating cryptocurrencies.

Watch the Video
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BS9VJKAlP9M
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